
March 27, 1967 

Dr. Isaac Asimov 
c/o Doubleday & Co., Inc. 
277 Park Avenue 
New York, N. Y. 10017 

Dear Dr. Asimov: 

I undegstand you have a book to be published in the near future 
by Doubleday concerning extraterrestrial intelligent life. 

I therefore have the honor to send to you the enclosed reprint 
of an article I wrote on the subject, in the hope of receiving 
some reaction from you when you have an opportunity to glance 
through the reprint. 

I enjoyed your atticle in the current Harper's magazine, demon- 
strating as you did, the usual Asimov lucidity. 

Sincerely yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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